
 
 

Pathways to Safety, a free training program strengthens the capacity of primary care providers to 
effectively recognise, respond, refer and record Domestic and Family Violence (DFV) using a 
trauma and violence informed approach. 

 
 

“The training changed my own feelings of readiness to bring up the topic of FV.” 

Adam, GP training participant 
 

‘Pathways to Safety’ is an evidence-based educational program developed by the University of Melbourne,  
The Readiness Program led by Safer Families Centre.  

Find out more at www.saferfamilies.org.au/readiness-program 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Primary care’s readiness to address 
domestic and family violence

The Readiness Program 

“A health professional may be the only person 
that sees a victim who is experiencing family 
violence. Your report could save a life.” 

Jasmine, WEAVERS lived experience group 

The virtual practice-centred training program is 
designed to enhance a whole of practice response. 
Skilled GP and FV Facilitators deliver the training to 
all clinical and non-clinical staff over two 1.5-hour 
online sessions. 
 

 

To register your interest, please complete an Expression of Interest form at 
 www.saferfamilies.org.au/practice-pathways 

Or to find out more contact the Safer Families Project Officer readiness-program@unimelb.edu.au 
 
 


